
AHL PUBLISHING GROUP, INC
623 Pleasant Street
Brockton, MA 02301

508-427-0577

April 13, 2004

Re: CAN-SPAM Act Rulemaking, Project No. R411008

To The Commissioners:

As a small business owner who uses e-mail, I applaud the fact that you are about to regulate the
BULK SPAMMERS.

My fear is that if I am required to maintain suppression lists, this proposed regulation would have
an adverse affect on me and thousands of other small merchants.

We would have to close down, while the bulk spammers have the ability to fight this or to come
up with another way around it.

Sincerely,

JosepnC Moone
Vice President


